
                                                                                                                                        

14th MASONIC DISTRICT  FAMILY OUTING  

Brethren: 

     On Sunday August 17, 2024 we will be having the 14th Masonic District wide 

family outing at Salem Lodge Pavilion 499 Easton Turnpike, Hamlin, Pa starting 

at 12:00pm. This event will be open to all Master Masons, Fellow Craft, 

Entered Apprentices, Petitioners, Inquirers and their families, also to all 

Eastern Star Members and their Families. Rainbow Girls and their families, 

DeMoley Boys and their Families. We will be providing Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, 

Buns, and Condiments, Water, Coffee, and Non-Alcoholic Beverages. Anyone 

wishing to bring Side Dishes or a Desert please let us know what you plan on 

bringing when you call in your reservations. 

 

Any Alcoholic Beverages are BYOB. 

 

We also need ideas for events and fun things to do, and even volunteer to 

coordinate them.  

If you plan on attending, we will need a count so we know how much food to 

purchase. There will be no charge, each Lodge in the District has agreed to pay 

for the outing.  

Please R.S.V.P. to any of the following by August 12, 2024 

 John DePrimo  570-906-5360 or deprimoja@gmail.com 

Christopher Hamer 914-356-451 or sahara1@ptd.net 

Robert Walker  570-219-3271 
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